
GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 

Brother Knights,

March was a very busy month for our Council with the Parish 
Fish Frys, and the Lenten Food Drive, Baby bottle Drive, pickup 
of the Stations from New York, work on the cabinetry in the 
social hall,  assisting Parish in celebrating the schools 100th 
anniversary, and many other activities.  Thank you to so many 
Knights that helped with any one or all of these projects so 
important to church and the support of the Knights.  Activi-
ties coming up are the need for hands once the St. Vincent De 
Paul garage gets to a point where more help is needed.  This 
is important because there is already a crew working on the 
social hall and so even more individuals will be needed to help 
with the garage.  I hope you can break away from your home 
life and spend a few hours, maybe not all at once, on these 
two major parish projects.  

Even though April will not be as busy, a couple of thoughts 
come to me.  I remember a question that Fr. Morris asked one 
Sunday, “How is your Lent going?”  To be honest, mine started 
out great like many others I am sure, but I did not have the 
strength to follow thru.  The study I had hoped to do I did not 
allow enough time to complete.  The sacrificial food items I 
had hoped to give up creeped back into my lent with multiple 
excuses.  But now Easter is almost here.  How will I celebrate 
this joyous time?  While listening to Matthew Kelly and his Dy-
namic Catholic series “Best Lent Ever”, he quoted St. Paul as 
saying “pray constantly”.  Kelly explained how he interpreted 
it and then came up with a strategy or two to try and follow 
thru with this goal.  I feel that they are worthwhile to share.  
One is at the top of every hour, commit the activity of that 
hour for an intention you want to pray for, a need or person, 
health, whatever.  If every hour is too much, then every major 
activity, your work day, or sport, or household chore, yes even 
your sleep, any activity offer it up as a prayer for someone or 
some intention.  Follow through with doing that activity to the 
very best of your ability because you are offering it up to God 
as an intention.  Of course he also suggests spending some 

time before the Blessed Sacrament 
every week as well.  I hope to try 
and integrate this practice into my 
life, and hope maybe this is an idea 
that might interest you has well.  
Have a very Blessed and Happy 
Easter. 

David Wilson, Grand Knight
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Pray for Our Seminarian 
Deacon Jason Doher
And Postulates 
Sister Megan Theresa 
Sister Joan

Monsignor David Hintz

April 16  
•	 Happy Easter!

April 28-29
•	 Help with finishing the roof of the 

new garage. See page 2 for details

May 6   
•	 Join hands day.  Come out at 900a 

and help do some landscaping for 
the church and Mahoney Manor, 
and get a lunch for helping.  

May 27  
•	 A celebration of Life following 

the death of brother Knight Jeff 
Goettemoeller is being planned 
beginning with a lunch at 1100am 
followed by the blessing of a 
Prayer Trail & Garden and fin-
ishing with a Rosary.  Jeff would 
have turned 45 on this day.  The 
address is 5230 Grace Lane, and 
RSVP by May 13th to Jen (402)617-
0911 or myself at this email or call 
(402)326-9957. Come spend some 
time in the country.  

•	 Brother Knights will be setting 
out flags at Calvary Cemetery at 
900am.  Come join in a little work 
and have some donated breakfast 
sandwiches from Chic-fil-A

•	 Deacon Jason Ordained at  
Cathedral

May 28
•	 Father Jason Doher first Mass 

11:30. See page 2

June 11  
•	 Parish picnic with the Marians at 

the convent at 500pm.
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Every Tuesday morning

For the next several weeks, on Tuesday mornings at 7 a.m, a group 
of men from our parish will be watching and reviewing Rerouting, 
a series of homilies focused on what it means to have a mission-
ary parish full of missionary disciples. The series is available on 
Youtube. Just search for “Rerouting Homily” and you’ll find the 
entire series. We’re at homily #3, but feel free to watch ahead. 

Please join us. It’s a quick, casual, focused exchange of thoughts 
on being catholic men.

New Third Degree Members

APRIL BIRTHDAYS
•	 04-03 Brad Flemmig
•	 04-04 John Mohr
•	 04-06 Timothy Donahue
•	 04-06 Adolph Hosek
•	 04-07 Terrance Ryan
•	 04-09 Duane Dolezal
•	 04-09 Joseph Sloup
•	 04-12 Andrew Stoebner
•	 04-14 Daniel Kloch
•	 04-15 Ervin Wemhoff
•	 04-17 Sidney Doher
•	 04-18 Lloyd Jenkins
•	 04-19 Dana Poore
•	 04-19 Lee Wagner
•	 04-20 Thomas Shottenkirk
•	 04-21 Daniel Ullman
•	 04-26 Timothy Salmen

•	 04-28 Jaris Samayoa

Roofing Help

Brother Knights, we have received from Fr. the call to 
help with finishing the roof of the new garage. It is 
planned for 4/28-29 beginning at 900am. Fr. Schwei-
ger has asked that any Knight available to work, please 
first:

1.  Contact the rectory to notify availability for which 
day, either day or both days.

2.  Let Fr. know if you have any roofing equipment, i.e. 
nail guns, compressors, etc.

3.  What previous experience/current knowledge you 
have with roofing.

Lunch will be provided each day to those that can  
work so notification is necessary to help provide 
enough for all. 

Deacon Jason Doher to be Ordained

You are Welcome On Saturday, May 27, Deacon Ja-
son Doher, son of Mary and Sid Doher of our parish, 
will be ordained at the Cathedral. On Sunday, May 
28, he will celebrate his First Mass at St. Patrick’s at 
11:30 a.m. A dinner/reception for him will take place 
in the gym following Mass. All are invited to the 
Mass and reception. If you plan to attend the re-
ception, please notify Mary Doher at 402-464-1168. 
Thank you



COUNCIL OFFICERS

Grand Knight		  Dave Wilson	       	 326-9957
Chaplain		  Fr. Schweiger		  466-2752
Dep. Grand Knight	 Rod Middagh	  	 474-7449
Chancellor		  Bob Kelty		  202-1601
Warden			  Martin Wink		  540-5438
Recorder		  James Bunch		  681-9344
Treasurer		  Jeff Boettcher 		  405-6884
Advocate		  Mike Hosek		  742-3880
Lecturer		  Dick Zierke		  570-6190
Inside Guard		  Brad Flemmig		  310-0888
Outside Guard		  Terry Ryan		  466-7115
Trustee 1		  Jim Petrzilka		  467-4931
Trustee 2		  Gary Taylor	  	 465-0727
Trustee 3		  Steven Becker		  466-6386
Financial Secretary	 Albert Schrader III	 467-3784

COUNCIL DIRECTORS

Family	                    YOUR NAME and NUMBER HERE
Church			   Jeff Blaser		  466-2494
Youth			   Gerald Frain	        	 466-5635
Asso. Youth		  Mike Hosek	       	 742-3880
Pro-Life			  Del Ridder	      	 476-7381
Education		  Albert Schrader  III 	 467-3784
Health			   Don Buresh 	      	 499-9806
Health			   Gary Micek	     	 464-6507
Vocations		  Dave Wilson	    	 464-6733
Council			  Stan Fraas	    	 464-7362
Membership		  Steve Bieber	    	 310-1381
Newsletter		  Steve Bieber	    	 310-1381
Web Site/Publicity	 Bob Kelty	    	 202-1601
4th Degree Contact	 Gary Taylor	    	 465-0727
Parish Council		  Steven Becker	    	 466-6386
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Dave’s Carpet Care
Everyone raves about Dave’s

Dave Densler      
Owner

Residential/Commercial Carpet Cleaning
467-1900

Faughn Electric Inc.
Mike Faughn

Contracter Electrician
Commercial/Residential
Contracts Available
Licensed & Insured
 10321 N 142nd
Waverly, NE 

Home: 402-786-3088
Cell: 540-3087
Fax: 402-786-3088

Petrzilka Construction Inc.
Carpentry 
Additions
Custom Framing 
Decks  
Basement finishes
Free Estimates

Jim Petrzilka
CEL: 450-9790
Home: 467-4931
JPetcon@aol.com

Small Jobs Welcome

Augustine Crūz
Director of 
Operations
477-4467
4501 N. 27th

{ IHOP provides the batter for our pancake feeds. }

LINCOLN GLASS INC.
1624 So. 17th
402-475-6785
www.lincolnglass.biz
CALL FOR FREE ESTIMATES

AUTO   |   HOME   |    COMMERCIAL

Engine House Cafe
6028 Havelock Ave
Lincoln, NE 68507-1158
(402) 467-2880

FIELD AGENT NEWS

Ways to Pay for Whole Life 
We live in a world of options and we are constantly bom-
barded by choices. Some of these make our lives more 
complicated, but many of these choices are created with our 
satisfaction in mind. 

At the Knights of Columbus, every product we offer has 
been designed solely for the benefit of our members and 
their families. When I present an option to you, it’s because 
a team of experts has discussed it at length to be certain it 
serves your best interest. 

We have a few options on how you can provide and pay for 
the whole life coverage that your family needs. Many whole 
life policies call for premiums to be paid for your entire life 
or to age 100. But we also offer permanent life coverage with 
guaranteed cash values (and the potential to earn dividends, 
which are not guaranteed) through policies that offer a limit-
ed period of premium payments. 

First, we offer “10 Pay Life” and “20 Pay Life.” Consider paying 
premiums for 10 or 20 years, and never having to pay for the 
coverage again. The plan is “paid up” and no more premiums 
are due. The plan stays in force, the death benefit remains 
intact and the guaranteed cash value continues to grow. 

A plan with similar benefits is “Life Paid Up at 65.” The dif-
ference over 10 or 20 Pay Life plans is that this permanent 
product requires you to pay premiums until age 65. Then, 
premiums stop (just in time for retirement), but the plan 
remains in force. 

Finally, the ultimate in limited pay is our Single Premium 
Life product. Imagine buying life insurance — permanent 
life insurance — and only paying one single premium? It’s 
possible. 

To learn more about these products, our long-term care 
insurance, disability income or retirement products, please 
call me today. 

John Soukup • 402-560-5014 • john.soukup@kofc.org 


